
School Advisory Board Minutes

Date:  March 21, 2019

Attendance: Father Royce Gregerson, Mrs. Mattie Willerton, Ruth Newell, Natalie Pfeifer, 
Jeanette Post

 Absent: Carmen Durnell, Virginia Munoz, Kelsey Weddell

Pastor’s Report: 

Principal’s Report: Enrollment numbers

Peewees- 13

Juniors- full

Kindergarten- 17 (10 have yet to respond)

1st- 23 (2 no response)

2nd-17 (2 no response)

3rd-20 (3 no response)

4th- 23 (2 no response)

5th- 23 (4 no response)

Ongoing Business: Dresscode- no changes, just added attention that it be followed

Possibility of eLearning will be investigated through parent survey after 
Spring Break.

April 27th picnic at Shanklin is moving forward. Bounce houses are being 
secured for the day from 12-3.  Tamales and wings will be provided by 
HASA, families will be asked to bring a dish to share.

New Business:  A plan needs to be in place by January of 2020 for the addition of 6th 
grade.

Closing Prayer

Next Meeting – May 2nd, 2019


